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January 23, 2019

VIA EMAIL

Attention:

Dear

Re: Your request for access to information under Pan II of the Access to Information and

Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 (File U: PB/972/2018)

On December 24, 2018, Nalcor Energy received your request for access to the following records:

1/ Nalcor has stated no cost Churchill Falls recall was assumed for 50 years( PB-32-
2018 ) for 76MW to fill the LIL to 900 MW capacity (MF 824+76MW recall) Provide
the public reports which show that Nalcor advised the public that 76 MW of no cost
recall was used for Muskrat costing purposes.

There is no public report which is responsive to the request. However, we wish to clarify the
response given to PB/32/2018. Recall energy use for the Island is for meeting Island peak
demand only and is thus used only for the duration of the peak periods. Except for the periods
of peak demand on the Island. the LIL is not expected to operate at its 900 MW capacity to meet
domestic requirements.

It is the goal to publish this letter following a 72 hour period after it is sent electronically to you
or five business days in the case where the letter has been mailed to you.

Please be advised that you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review the
processing of your access request, as set out in section 42 of the Access to Information and
Protection of Privacy Act (the Act). A request to the Commissioner must be made in writing
within 15 business days of the date of this letter or within a longer period that may be allowed

by the Commissioner. Your appeal should identify your concerns with the request and why you
are submitting the appeal.

The appeal may be addressed to the Information and Privacy Commissioner is as follows:

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner

2 Canada Drive

P.O. Box 13004, Stn. A

St. John’s, [th. A1B 3V8
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Telephone: (709) 729-6309

Toll-Free: 1-877-729-6309

Facsimile: (709) 729-6500

You may also appeal directly to the Supreme Court Trial Division within 15 business days after

you receive the decision of the public body, pursuant to section 52 of the Act (a copy of this

section of the Act has been enclosed for your reference).

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned by telephone at

(709) 733-5381 or by e-mail at rnatthewcraignalcorenergvcom.

Sincerely,

4!Matthew Craig -

/ Access and Privacy Officer
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